
 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 

 

 

TO:   ALL CTWS STAFF 

 

FROM:  SECRETARY/TREASURER’S OFFICE 

 

DATE:  THURSDAY, JANUARY 18, 2024 

 

 

 

Due to on-going precipitation and declining temperatures, which have created 

hazardous driving conditions in and around our area, all CTWS offices will close 

today at 12:00 noon. 

 

Highway 26 is currently closed, and it is anticipated that the accidents will be 

cleared in the next couple of hours. We want everyone to be able to get home 

safely, so waiting until the highway is open and allowing the Roads Department 

time to get the roads sanded is critical. 

 

Please note, ECE is having heating issues and is closing immediately, please pick 

up your children by 10:30 AM.  

 

This closure does not apply to those staff identified as essential employees. 

 

Please direct any questions to the ST/CEO office and stay safe.  

 

 


